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“Love learning together. 
Love each other and our community. 

Love ourselves.” 
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

Head Teachers Comments 
Coffee Morning - I would like to thank all the parents who 

turned up on Thursday. I shared what the school has actioned 

from the previous coffee morning and the questionnaire. They 

also got the opportunity to see our new school library.  

Our ‘School Pledge’ accompanies this week’s newsletter. By the 

time your child leaves All Saints, our Pledge to them is that they 

will have experienced everything listed on there, making so 

many happy memories in their school journey.  

MacMillan Coffee Morning – Friday 26th September. Next 

Thursday, school are asking for cake donations and in return 

children can wear their own clothes. There will be no celebration 

assembly next week.  

Our Harvest Service is on Thursday 2nd October and will be led 

by Year 4. We are supporting Stockport Food Bank and any food 

donations are welcome.  

I hope you have a lovely weekend with family and friends and 

see you on Monday.     

 

 Star of the week Attendance Winners 

Recprion: Albie 

Year 1: Youser 

Year 2: Ada 

Year 3: Pippa 

Year 4: Obie-Lee 

Year 5: Millie 

Year 6: Attaul 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Place: Year 2        100% 

2nd Place: Year 6       98.1% 

3rd Place: Year 1       96.8% 

Year 3            94.2%   

Year 4            91.3% 

Year 5             86.9% 

Reception      81.5%      

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 19th September 2025 

Half term root value – Friendship    Weekly branch Value – Kindness 

 

Team Points – Week 2 
O’Brien   378              

Whitworth   360   
 Dhawan   325                    

Perry   301                             
   
           
 
         
               
     
   
  
        
         
        
    
   
   
   
  

Dates for your diary… 
Friday 26th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thursday 2nd October – Harvest Service (Year 4) 
Monday 29th September – Thursday 2nd October – 

Book Fair in school  
Wednesday 1st October – Friday 3rd October – Year 6 

Residential to Dearne Valley. 
Friday 24th October – Break up for Half Term 

Monday 3rd November – Return after Half Term 
Monday 10th November – Open Evening  

Tuesday 11th – Y5 trip to Cheadle Mosque 
Friday 14th November – Flu Vaccination  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

School Library 
 
As reading is a focus on our School 
Development Plan, we have begun 
transforming the middle area in 
school into becoming a school 
library for all children to access. 
We wanted to share with you the 
first stages of our new school 
library.  
 

 
“Reading is an adventure that 

never ends” 

 

 
 
 

Whole School Attendance 92.1% (Target 96%) 


